

THE GOVERNOR'S OFFICE
SPRING STREET
MELBOURNE 3000

14th May, 1973.

Dear Mayor,

With reference to my letter of the 2nd April, 1973, I now have pleasure in enclosing a letter which His Excellency the Governor has received from the Private Secretary to Her Majesty the Queen in response to the Message of Loyalty from the Mayor, Councillors and Citizens of the Rural City of Wodonga.

Yours faithfully,

T. J. Forristal Official Secretary

Mr. L. E. Stone, J. P., The Mayor of Wodonga, WODONGA VIC. 3690



BUCKINGHAM PALACE

30th April, 1973

bear hu Mayor,

I am commanded by The Queen to thank you, the Councillors and Citizens of the Rural City of Wodonga for your kind message of loyalty, sent on the occasion of a Special Meeting of the Council, which Her Majesty received with much pleasure.

Jours sinceres totherelline

The Mayor of Wodonga.